Campus Update

September 16, 2011

The Professional Services negotiating committee has accepted the recommendations in Tom Hodge's mediator's report.

There are a number of issues for us to consider before we determine our next steps. We need time to review and analyze the mediator's recommendations with the steering group. A meeting with this group has been called for Wed. Sept. 21st. More information will be available after that.

The mediator's report is available on our website at www.acad.sgeu.org.

The Professional Services bargaining committee thanks the membership for their continued support.

In Solidarity,

The Professional Services Bargaining Committee